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Memorandum 

 

Bandh/Strike on 8th January, 2020 

 

 

In view of the Memorandum No. 78-F(P2) Dated, 6th January, 2020 issued by 

Finance(Audit) Department, Government of West Bengal, the College (Shibpur 

Dinobundhoo Institution College) would remain open on 8th January, 2020.  

All the Staff (both the Teaching and Non-Teaching) must report for duty on that 

date. No leave shall be granted to any staff on the bandh day (8th January, 2020), prior to 

the bandh day(7th January, 2020) and on the next working day after the bandh day (9th 

January, 2020).  

Concerned staff will be solely responsible for not complying with the memorandum. 

 

 

Principal 

Shibpur Dinobundhoo Institution College 

 

 


